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Request for correspondence between the Council and two firms/charities relied upon in 
drafting reports to the committees in relation to any funding/transfers [whether made or 
proposed to be granted in future] from public funds of the Council themselves, or from funds 
from Edinburgh and South-East Scotland City Regional Deal, to those firms or their agents" 
 
No funding has been provided from the Edinburgh and South East Scotland City Region 
Deal to Impact Scotland in respect of the Dunard Centre during the period in question 
(financial year 2024/25). 
 
An update on the project was most recently given to the Policy and Sustainability Committee 
on 27 May 2025 Notice of meeting and agenda (relevant extract below). 
 
The project is currently subject to a live procurement tender and, upon the conclusion of that 
commercially confidential exercise, an update is programmed for the next Edinburgh and 
South East Scotland City Region Joint Committee (5 September 2025) and the earliest City 
of Edinburgh Council Policy & Sustainability Committee thereafter (21st October). 
 

https://democracy.edinburgh.gov.uk/documents/s84278/6.1%20V2%20Business%20Bulletin.pdf

